
Allen King 

February 12, 2021 

Supervisor Chris Lopez- District # 

This letter is to formally announce my interest in the position on the South Monterey County Fire District 
Board. 

I feel I have the qualification as I have served with South Monterey County Fire District – Pine Canyon Station 
for 25 years, and of 7 years of that serving as the Volunteer Fire Chief. I was present when the Pine Canyon 
Station was built, and we moved into the current building.  

As you are all aware, I have worked for the California Department of Correction and Rehabilitation (CDCR) for 
the last 27 years, most recently as a Correctional Lieutenant. While working for CDCR I held many different 
types of assignment. 

Should be noted I devote a lot of my time to Lions International, as Immediate Past District Governor for our 
District. Also serve as Vice-President of King City Lions Club.  Active Member and Board Member for Silver 
Kings and Queens.  

It is my personal commitment to always conduct myself in a manner that reflects favorably on our 
organization. Additionally, I am confident that I have the qualifications to be appointed to the Board. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 831-206-3039. 

Thanks 

Allen King 
First Vice District Governor, 4-C6 
King City Lions Club, President 


